

Our Ref: LMcI/JP AD/CE/71 (1)

24 June 2015

Dr Kathryn Aiken
Clerk
Ad Hoc Joint Committee on Mental Capacity Bill
Room B32, Parliament Buildings
Ballymiscaw
Stormont
Belfast
BT4 3XX

Dear Dr Aiken

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the Mental Capacity Bill.

NIAS is content that having met with those responsible for drafting the Bill that our comments have already been taken into account and addressed at this stage. We note that it will be necessary for us to issue guidance when the Bill is enacted and incorporate the guidance within our training programmes.

Yours sincerely

Liam McIvor CHIEF EXECUTIVE